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“Third party testing in Cold Climate  
Leads to big changes with the 

”. 
 

This is an innovative technology therefore our BMEC is 
not and will not be revoked. 

 

Please come and see us at the OOWA annual conference 
held at Deerhurst on April 15th – 17th.  We are the 

PLATINUM sponsor this year.  We will be holding a draw 
for six Advanced Enviro-Septic® Pipe, a value of 
approximately $1,200.00. Come and drop off your 

business card!  You can find us at booth #205 and #207! 
 

 
 

As a result of our testing we were able to make big 
changes to our system. These big changes will have a 

direct result to the cost of our system.  As an installer you 
will be able to save approximately $2,000.00 for the 

Enviro-Septic® System. 
 
 

 

PROTECTING OUR ENVIRONMENT 
 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/oowas-2018-annual-convention-and-trade-show-registration-37851407579


We will now be the least expensive treatment system 
meeting Level IV of the OBC. 

 

For more information on these changes please call Bert at 
519-709-0681. 

 
BMEC #13-03-365 

The Enviro-Septic® System is an 
innovative technology and is approved 

as an alternative to a Class 4 System 
producing Level IV Quality Effluent. 
THEREFORE, our BMEC will not be 

revoked. 

1.866.MAKEWAY (625.3929) 
www.makeway.ca 

 
PROTECTING OUR ENVIRONMENT 

 
  

For more information, contact Bert Knip at Make-Way Environmental 

Technologies Inc 
Make-Way Environmental Technologies Inc • P.O. Box 1869, Exeter, Ontario N0M 1S7 • Tel: 519-235-1176 • Toll Free: 

1.866.MAKEWAY (625.3929) • Cell: 519.709.0681 • Fax: 519.235.0570 • Email: bert@makeway.ca, 

 

http://www.makeway.ca/
mailto:bert@makeway.ca

